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DATES TO REMEMBER 
September 30 – Parent-Teacher Conferences- No School 
 
PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 
 For our fall parent-teacher conferences on September 30th, we are 
planning for remote conferences via Zoom. Elementary families will need to 
sign up via Signup Genius, like we did last year, and the only difference will 
be that parents will be meeting with teachers through zoom instead of in 
person.  
 Here is the link to sign up for your conference. Please find your child’s 
teacher’s name and click on “Sign Up”. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054cafa822a0fb6-elementary1 
Your child’s teacher will email you the Zoom link prior to the time of your 
conference. 
*A document will be sent home on Monday via SchoolMessenger with links 
for all elementary teachers Zoom links. 
 If you would like speak with any other teacher, please reach out to 
them via email. They would be happy to either Zoom with you, call you, or 
have a conversation via email. 
 Like a lot of other things this year…this is the first time we’re trying 
this, so we’ll ask for some grace, flexibility, and understanding.  
  



NEWS FROM THE NURSE: 
Many pharmacies and doctor's offices are offering flu vaccines already. We 
recommend consulting with your physician to determine if and when receiving 
the flu vaccine is appropriate for you and your family. 
Here is a link to some free downloadable e-books from the American 
Psychological Association that might be helpful for your child to manage 
pandemic stress.  
Find them here: https://www.apa.org/pubs/magination/covid-19-help-kids-
cope  
Cortney Sorensen, RN 
csorensen@emknights.org 
 
BREAKFAST AND LUNCH CHANGES 
Just in case you missed the memo from Mr. Knippelmeyer, here is the 
information he shared with families in regards to the school breakfast and 
lunch program. 

Beginning on Wednesday, September 16, 2020, Elmwood-Murdock Public 
Schools will provide free breakfast and lunch to all preschool through 12th grade 
students.  This change is a result of a COVID-19 waiver extension from the 
United States Department of Agriculture that allows schools to serve meals to all 
students at no cost under the Summer Food Service Program Guidelines. 

This service will continue through December 31, 2020, OR until the USDA 
funding stops.  If funding runs out before December 31, 2020, we will be notified 
by the Nebraska Department of Education, and we will then notify our 
families.  When this waiver expires, we will transition back to our current meal 
service practice, in accordance with the NDE and USDA guidelines.  At that time, 
students will resume their current regular, reduced, or free meal rate status.  

** Students will still be charged for all extra meals, extra milk, and a la carte items 
at normal prices.  

Reminder – This is for FULL breakfast and lunch meal trays, not for individual a 
la carte items.  In order for your child to receive a free breakfast or lunch, they 
must take all the required meal components that make up a full tray. 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Ryan Knippelmeyer 

  



S.O.S. 
The S.O.S. needs your help! They will be raising funds by running the 
concession stand for the Homecoming football game on Friday, October 9, 
2020. Please use this Sign Up Genius to help! 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0D4AADAA2CA5F49-sosfootball 
 

 
  

Elmwood-Murdock Knights 
SOS Fundraiser 

 

Friday, October 9th 
E-M Knights vs. Conestoga Football Game 

Goulash & Bread stick 
Meal is provided by Round the Bend Steakhouse 

 

Meals to go starting at 6:00 p.m. 
 

$8 large serving & $5 for small serving 
 

Meals will be available at the Concession Stand 



The S.O.S. is raffling three pairs of tickets to Vala’s Pumpkin Patch. 
 

 
 
 



 
  



 


